
                                                                                        

TCS/GEN/036/2025-26                                                                            22/09/2025 

     

    CIRCULAR 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: RESPONSIBILITY المسئولية 

SUBJECT: Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) for KG 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai 

This is to inform you that the Open House for the Kindergarten section will be held on 

Saturday, 27th September 2025, from 7:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 

Kindly note the following: 

 Report Cards will be published on the same day. 

 The meeting timings with the class teachers will be shared individually by the 

respective teachers. 

 Parents are requested to attend the allotted time slot to discuss their child’s progress. 

 We kindly request parents to clear any pending fees for the months of September and 

October before the Open House. 

Your cooperation and active participation are highly valued as we work together for the progress 

and well-being of our children. 

 

Regards, 

 

PRINCIPAL 
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